PUBLIC NOTICE

As a part of Jacinto City’s ongoing upgrades to its water
distribution system we will be installing two major
connections to the city’s primary water supply line. The
first of these will be accomplished this Saturday, Feb.
22" at midnight. This project will require us to shut
down the water system for a brief period. We hope that
by doing this project during the off-peak time period we
can minimize the project’s impact to our citizens.

In keeping with state law and TCEQ (Texas Commission
on Environmental Quality) rules, the City of Jacinto City
is issuing a boil water notice effective at 12:01AM
February 23, 2014. This notice can be found on the
city’s website at jacintocity-tx.gov under the “Public
Notice” section. We expect the service interruption to
last about two hours. As soon as possible thereafter the
boil water notice will be rescinded.



